
 
 
 
 
 

 
UPCOMING EVENTS INFORMATION AND REMINDERS 

Nov. 12, 2021 
  
Scholastic Book Fair Returns to Westerman!    

Westerman’s Scholastic Book Fair is back, but this year there is an 
online option, in addition to the in-person (students only) fairJ More 
detailed information will be sent home on Monday. Profits from book 
fair sales help to support the purchase of additional books and 
literacy resources for the school. 
• Online Book Fair is open from November 16-26. Please click on 

the following link for some early information before the sale 
actually opens on Nov. 16th: 
https://virtualbookfairs.scholastic.ca/pages/5166606 

• In-Person Book Fair is open from Nov. 17-26 
 
Individual Student Photo Day-Retakes Only   Wednesday, Nov. 17 
  
Term #1 Student Reports Sent Home   Tuesday, Dec. 14 
 
Last Day of School Before the Winter Break  Friday, Dec. 17 
 
Winter Break      Dec. 18-Jan. 2, 2022 
 
First Day Back After the Break    Monday, Jan. 3 
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